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Dorothy Menasco

From: Paula Isler

Sent:  Wednesday, February 27, 2008 10:44 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: Docket No. 080047-T1

Good morning Dorothy. I've talked with Mr. Booth, the person who wrote us requesting cancellation and he advised the
owner of this company has passed away and that both of the company's certificates should be cancelled. Therefore,
please update the docket title to include cancellation of this company's CLEC certificate also. The title should read:

Request for cancellation of CLEC Certificate No. 7943 and for acknowledgment of cancellation of IXC Registration No.
TJI557 by Telsys, Inc., effective December 31, 2007.

Also, the suffix will need changing to TP instead of TI.

Thanks!

DYY b oagp gy
SOTEMINT MElRepATE
EEAN ¢ LS

U145 FeRo7 o

2/27/2008 FPSC-C0MMISSI0M oLERK



